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Mr A Duff 
Transport Manager 
Roads Department 
The Moray Council 
High Street 
Elgin 
IV30 1BX 
 
 
23rd June 2009   
 
Dear Mr Duff 
 
REF  Road Safety, Walkers Crescent, Lhanbryde 
 
Diana Anderson informed me that you are now dealing with enquiries 
previously dealt with by Gordon Holland and I have enclosed my last 
letter to him for your reference. 
 
There has been another serious incident of which I wanted to make you 
aware.  A group of boys came down the path on their bikes and I only to 
avoid them because I come round the corner to the entrance of our drive 
and the footpath very slowly.  I suspect most other drivers would have 
ploughed straight into them.   
 
Once again I would ask that the Council reconsider erecting a simple 
swing gate at the bottom of the footpath, as there is at the other side of 
the network, before someone is seriously injured. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 



 
Moira Gillespie 
 
 


